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Hispanic Heritage Month 

LIBRARY

NOTE FROM MS. DUKE

This month in the library

This month we are reading books
for Hispanic Heritage Month! I am
reading chapter books aloud with
grades 3, 4, and 5. Kindergarten,
1st, and 2nd grades have been
enjoying picture books and
biographical stories. 

LESSON FOCUS

NONFICTION SPOTLIGHT

The sports and cookbook sections
of our nonfiction shelves have been
getting a lot of wonderful attention
from our students this month. 

READING AT HOME

Finding time to read at home is a
great way to help your student
grow their skills and share their
learning with you!

Take care of your library books at
home.  
Water is super important for
your health, but it can be a
disaster for books. Be sure to
keep your books dry!

Reminders

Hello Idylwild Families! I am having
a wonderful time getting to know
your students. It is my joy and
privilege to see them looking for and
checking out so many different
books! I am also keeping a list of
books students request to add 
to our collection. 
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GENRE SPOTLIGHT

This month we are continuing to
talk about different fiction genres
with a focus on students finding a
genre they enjoy reading.
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Upcoming


